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March 31, 2010

Mr. Ray Chenier

Chair

Manitoulin-Sudbury District Social Services Administration Board
210 Mead Boulevard

Espanola ON P5E 1R9

Dear Mr. Chenier:
| am pleased io advise you that the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care has
reviewed the land ambulance grant for our 50:50 partnership for 2010 and as a
result, the following grant adjustment is planned:

. 2010 planned grant increase of up to:  $391,670
Your grant will be adjusted in your electronic transfer.
| would like to take this opportunity to convey our sincere appreciation for the
considerable contributions all members of your organization make in the

provision of health services in your communities.

Sincerely,

D@b /Vatthads

Deb Matthews
Minister

C: Michael A. Brown, MPP, Algoma-Manitoulin
France Gelinas, MPP, Nickel Belt
David Ramsay, MPP, Timiskaming-Cochrane
Norm Miller, MPP, Parry Sound-Muskoka
Peter Vaudry, Chair, North East LHIN

1671-01 (03/04) 7530-4658



bc.  Mr. Fern Dominelli, Chief Administrative Officer (A)
Ruth Hawkins, ADM/CAQ, Corporate Services Div. & A/ADM, Direct Services Division
Malcolm Bates, Director, Emergency Health Services Branch
Dennis Brown, (A) Senior Manager, Performance and Quality Management
Angeline Selvadurai, (A) Manager, Financial Planning, Reporting & Monitoring
Jack Cruickshank, Senior Field Manager, North East Field Office
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